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HB 3051 is a terrible bill.  It will only serve to exacerbate the problem of 

homelessness.  It invites more homeless to travel to our city in hopes of getting paid 

to be homeless ($1000 fines against those who harass).  This will also bog down our 

legal system as it attempts to manage these claims.  The constitutional rights of 

citizens who utilize public places and own private property would be threatened.  I 

strongly oppose this bill.   


